
 

 

 
 
Date: November 20, 2023 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Services 
Floor 25, P. J. Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400 001 
Fax No. 022-2272-3121/1278/1557/3354 
Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com 
 
Kind attention: Mr. Chetan Patel, Assistant Manager (Online Surveillance) 
 
Sub: Increase in Volume 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is with reference to your email, bearing reference number L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024 / 424 dated 
November 20, 2023 received by the Company, seeking clarification on the increase in volume of Company's 
securities across exchanges in the recent past.  
 
We would like to inform you that, in compliance with the requirements of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”), the Company is 
promptly informing the Stock Exchanges on all material events and information which have a bearing on 
operation/ performance of the Company and the website of the Company is updated simultaneously to keep the 
investors informed regarding the relevant information. 
 
We hereby confirm that there is no undisclosed/price sensitive information or any impending announcement 
which needs to be informed to the exchanges at this point of time. The increase in volume of the Company’s 
securities in recent past is apparently market driven on which the Company neither has any control nor has any 
knowledge of reasons for the same. 
 
The Company believes in transparent and timely dissemination of all requisite and price sensitive information 
and shall continue to promptly inform the exchanges of all material events/information/actions and adhere to the 
disclosure requirements in complying with applicable Rules, Regulations and Guidelines.  
 
We hope the above clarifies the query. 
 
Thanking you 
Yours Sincerely,  
For GREENLAM INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
PRAKASH KUMAR BISWAL 
COMPANY SECRETARY & 
VICE-PRESIDENT LEGAL 
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